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NOTICE OF WORK SESSION 

PLUMMER GATEWAY HIGHWAY DISTRICT 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of the Plummer Gateway 

Highway District will be holding a work session on Monday, October 17, 2022, at the hour of 

10:00 A.M. The work session will be held across the District as the Board of Commissioners will 

be completing a road tour of the entirety of the Plummer Gateway Highway District.    

The work session is called for the purpose to complete a road tour.  A quorum of the Board of 

Commissioners will be present during the work session.  This is a work session only and no 

business will be conducted, no business decisions will be made, and no votes will be recorded.     

Dated this 22th day of August 2022. 

 

  

      ____________________________________ 

Danae Floch 

Plummer Gateway Highway District 

      Benewah County 

      Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 

 

 

 

 


